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Awards 
Congratulations to the following students on their 
awards for last week: Lachlan, Skye, Devlin, Holly, 
Abbey, James and Archie. 
 
Assembly 
We will hold our last assembly for the year this 
Thursday 8th December starting at 2:45 pm. 
 
Concert Practice/Dress Rehearsal  
Next Monday morning 12th December 
we are having a Concert Practice/Dress 
Rehearsal at the Orange Regional 
Conservatorium, 73a Hill Street, Orange. 
Please transport your child straight to the 
Conservatorium by 9.15am and the children will be 
taken back to school by Cooks Bus Service at 
12.15pm.  
If you require assistance with your child’s costume or 
transport please speak to Mrs Barrett or Mr Scott as 
soon as possible so arrangements can be made 
 

   Swimming tomorrow – Wed 7 Dec 
Swimming lessons will be from 2.30pm–3.30pm with 
parent pick up time at 3.20pm. Please remember to 
pack everything for your children to have lessons. 

Concert Night    
Our annual concert night will be held next Tuesday 
13th December at the Orange Conservatorium 
starting at 6:30pm. Students are to wear their 
costumes and should arrive between 6 - 6:15 pm. 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 Spring Into School       
* Our last session will be next Tues, December 13th for both 
transistion and playgroup students.  Also remember later that 
evening, we have our school presentation night at the Orange 
Regional Conservatorium, 73a Hill Street, Orange. The 
Transition children will need to be there by 6.20pm for their 
act and to meet with Mrs Pulling ready for the Concert to 
begin at 6.30pm. 
* Invoicing for Term 4 will be attached to this weeks 
newsletter with payment due December 13th as well.       
Please note: There will be no charge for playgroup next week. 
* There will be a parent/staff night out on Thurs 15th Dec at 
6.15pm at the Spring Hill Hotel. Please RSVP to the 
school on 6365 4287 by this Wed morning 7th Dec. 
There is no set menu, ‘steak’ is the special on the night or 
order something else from the menu. (Also please pay for 
your own meal when your order) 
 

P&C News – Christmas Raffle 2016 
Please find attached to the newsletter in a plastic 
bag - a book of raffle tickets and list of raffle prizes 
also an information sheet with further details.  
The raffle is $1.00 a ticket with the proceeds going 
towards the C.O.L.A. 
We are asking families to please donate items 
towards the raffle as well. 

The prizes are as follows: 
1st Prize-Wheel barrow full of goodies 
2nd Prize-Wine Pack  
3rd Prize-Gardening Pack 

 Remember to return all money and raffle tickets 
(sold/unsold) by Wed 14th Dec so the raffle can be drawn 
Thurs 15th Dec! 

          

What’s on!! 
Term 4 2016 

 SWIMMING TOMORROW-Wed 7 December 
 Last Assembly for the year: This Thurs 8 Dec 
 Play Practice in Orange: Next Mon morning -

12 Dec at Orange Regional Conservatorium 
 Spring into School-Last Session: Tues 13 Dec 
 Presentation Night – Orange Regional 

Conservatorium: Tues evening 13 Dec  
 Parent/Staff Christmas Party: Thurs 15 Dec 
 Last day of school: Fri 16th Dec 

 
 
 

 
 

       
 

                Canteen: Carolyn Stansfied - this Fri 9 Dec        
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 6 December 2016 Term 4 Week 9 
             Combined Parent/Staff Night Out 
The parent/staff night out is at the Spring Hill Hotel 
on Thursday evening 15th December at 6.15pm. 
You can either just call in and say hello – stay a 
while or enjoy a meal.  This year it is not a set 
menu, the special of the evening is ‘Steak ‘ or order 
whatever you like from the menu. Please 
rsvp as soon as possible to the office on 63 
654287 or contact Shirley on whether or not you 
are attending also if you want ‘steak’ or ‘other’ - as 
we need to know the final numbers by tomorrow 
morning Wed 7th for the hotel to cater for us. 

(please pay for your own meal as you order) 
 
Important: Health/Medical Conditions 
If your child has an ongoing health condition, 
please come into the office to discuss matters and 
fill out the necessary forms. Children with health 
conditions may need for e.g. ‘An Asthma Action 
Plan ‘even if their asthma is only seasonal! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Orange Farmers Markets 
Saturday 10th December 8.30am-12.30pm 

Orange Northcourt – 40 great stalls 
 

Later in the evening 
 

Carols by Candlelight 
7pm North Court Civic Centre 

Visit by Santa 
 

See the school notice board for more details 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

SYDNEY THUNDER : CRICKET KFC BIG BASH 
LEAGUE PRATICE MATCH 

 
SUNDAY 11 DECEMBER, WADE PARK, ORANGE. 

TICKETS AVAILABLE FROM TICKETEK – Adults $15, Concession 10, Family (2 
adults, 2 children) $33.50, Children under 5 FREE 

 
 

2017 Australia Day Art Competition 
 

Entries close Fri 6th January 2017 
 

More details available on the school notice board 
  


